
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BRI/SRU          
 
11 October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Ofsted Report 
 
Following the recent inspection of the school, I am pleased to be able to share Ofsted’s 
report on the inspection, which is now available on the school website. 
 
You can read a copy of the report by following the link below: 
 

Parkside Community School Ofsted Report October 2022 
 
The report will also be available on Ofsted’s website within the next week or so. 
 
We are very proud of several features of the school that are highlighted by the report. 
We are also in strong agreement with Ofsted about the main areas for improvement. 
 
Thank you for your continued support for the school, and particular thanks to those who 
were able to respond to Ofsted’s Parent Survey during the inspection. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Ben Riggott  
Headteacher 
 

https://bit.ly/3MkBkix

